
From: Matthew Clarke 

To: McNicoll G (Gordon) 
Subject: ETI 
Date: 27 September 2017 15:32:41 

Gordon, 

As per my voicemaiI I can confirm that I have very recently discovered 13 files that appear to be 
Sue Bruce's paper files in respect of her dealings with the trams. I have not had an opportunity 
to review these files but wanted to draw the Inquiry's attention to them. 

I would assume that you would wish to see these files and I am happy to arrange for these to be 
delivered to you as soon as is convenient. 

My sincere apologies that these files have not been made available earlier. 

Matthew. 

Matthew Clarke, senior solicitor, Legal and Risk, City of Edinburgh Council, Business Centre 2.1 Waverley Court, 4 East Market 
Street, EH8 8BG, tel fax 0131 529 3603, LP6 Edinburgh 8 
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